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Jamie Gray

From: Stacy Schaubmayer <Stacy@Alpenhof-Lodge.com>
Sent: Monday, March 27, 2023 11:04 AM
To: John Wentworth; Bill Sauser; Sarah Rea; Chris Bubser; arice@townofammothlakes.ca.gov
Cc: Jamie Gray
Subject: TBID renewal/Petition - April 5, 2023 Council Meeting

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] 
 
3/27/2023 
 
Mayor Wentworth and Town Council Members,  
 
I write today, on behalf of myself and my family, to express our support for the TBID renewal. 
 
Our family operates three businesses that collect TBID and one that collects TOT:  Alpenhof Lodge, Petra’s Bistro and 
Clocktower Cellar.  
 
Being in business at the Alpenhof for 50 years, the Clocktower for 30 years and Petra’s for almost 20 years, there have 
been a lot of changes in that time.  One, in most recent time, has been the formation of the TBID.  This funding going to 
Mammoth Lakes Tourism (MLT) to market and attract visitors to our town has brought consistent increases to our 
overall occupancy, which in turn brings increased TOT dollars to the Town of Mammoth Lakes (TOML).   We see this as a 
positive thing for our businesses, the TOML and MLT – with these things in place, the tide rises for all! 
 
It is our hope that you will vote to continue the TBID as proposed for the next 10 years.    
 
On behalf of the Schaubmayer Family, thank you. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Stacy Schaubmayer 
General Manager 
Alpenhof Lodge 
PO Box 1157 * 6080 Minaret Rd. 
Mammoth Lakes, CA  93546 
Ph. 760-934-6330 Fax 760-934-7614 
stacy@alpenhof-lodge.com  
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